
 
 
 
 

Memo  
 
  

To: Hunt Club Presidents and Members 
 
 From: Andy Norris 
  Regional Director of Forestland Operations 
 
 Date: July 1, 2016 
  
 Re: Sunday Hunting – West Virginia 
 
 
 
 
This memo serves as written permission for you and the members of your hunt club, as 
listed in the Hunting License Agreement with Oak Hill Forestlands NMTC, LLC or 
Appalachian Forests B, LLC to hunt on Sundays as allowed by West Virginia and local 
county hunting laws and regulations.  This permission does not change or modify any of 
the terms of the signed Hunting License Agreement.   All pertinent laws and regulations 
still apply to the club’s hunting activities. 
 
Copies of this memo can be made available by printing this letter for each club member 
to carry while hunting on the property on Sundays, as specified by the West Virginia law.  
 
Not all counties allow Sunday hunting.  Hunters should check with the respective County 
Clerk’s Office concerning Sunday hunting in case changes have been made by local 
referendums.  Hunting is prohibited on any Sunday preceding the Monday opening of a 
big game season, (deer, bear, turkey or boar).  
 
Have a good hunting season. 
 
 
 


